
Monday Memo
July 17, 2023

Hello Everyone!

There is a slight correction to last week’s Monday Memo. Here is the link to
the correct “Managing Club Finances” document on the GCFM Website:

https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_0ec324ca83594cdc9b9e57f4bc46
a973.pdf

Our Office Administrator, Kate Angley, has been double checking with each
of you on committees to verify your titles and contact information. Thank
you to those who have responded so quickly.

I realize many garden clubs are working on their yearbooks and I want to
share some information that will want to put in your yearbook.

The National President is Betty Moore. Her theme is: Go Green - Plant
America. National Garden Clubs, Inc.’s website link is:
www.gardenclub.org

The New England Region Director is Sue Miner. Her theme is: GROW
Green - Plant America. New England Garden Clubs’ website link is:
www.NEGC.org

https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_0ec324ca83594cdc9b9e57f4bc46a973.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_0ec324ca83594cdc9b9e57f4bc46a973.pdf
http://www.gardenclub.org
http://www.negc.org


The Massachusetts President is Marjorie Dienhart. My theme is: Nurture
Nature. The Garden Club Federation of MA’s website link is:
www.GCFM.org
My address is: 14 Lily Pond Drive, South Yarmouth, MA 02664 Phone:
774-454-1041
Our headquarters address is:
400 Fifth Avenue, Suite 110, Waltham, MA 02451 Phone: 781-237-0336

Please also remember to put the name of your District Director in your
yearbook as well.

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart

We may think we are nurturing our garden, but of course it’s our garden
that is really nurturing us. -Jenny Uglow
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